
MINUTES 

TIDE COMMITTEE 
April 30, 2014 

 
Present:  Cathy Price, Tommy Sandel, Archie Livingston, Cameron Andrews, 

Polly LaRosa, and Mickey Van Metre (Member Emeritus) 
 

Absent:  Nancie Green, Mary Edna Keller and Iris Hill (Ex-Officio) 
 

 
The minutes of the March 5, 2014, meeting were approved as read. 

 
Bob Doub reported that the beach access parking project needs to be tabled 

until the fall.  He also has walked the beach since our last storm and reports 
that there is nowhere to put sand fencing at this time.  That project also 

needs to be tabled until the fall. 

 
Patrick Brown reports the bathrooms at Bay Creek Park are under 

construction and should be completed by the end of May. 
 

The entire Edisto Gardner article was printed in the April issue of the Edisto 
News and future articles are being written for publishing in upcoming issues. 

 
Polly LaRosa moved that the committee not meet for the summer months of 

June, July and August, unless there is a need, and to reconvene meeting in 
September.  Cameron Andrews seconded the motion and it was approved 

unanimously. 
 

Archie Livingston moved to present a Beautification Award to McConkey’s 
Jungle Shack to be presented at the Town Council Worksession on Tuesday, 

May 6th, by Chairperson Cathy Price.  Tommy Sandel seconded and the 

motion carried unanimously. 
 

Meeting adjourned at 10:35 am. 
 


